
       PUBLIC NOTICE OF INTENT TO ENTER INTO CONTRACTS 

 

In compliance with State law, public notice of the University’s intent to enter into an 

intellectual property assignment agreement with its employee Dr. Ruby Ghosh is 

hereby given.  The proposed agreement provides for the assignment of certain 

technology to Dr. Ghosh, who was one of the inventors of the technology.  Dr. 

Ghosh is an Assistant Professor in the Department of Chemical Engineering and 

Materials Science.  The terms of the agreement will be presented to the Board of 

Trustees for approval at its meeting of June 21, 2013. 

 

 


